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OFFICIAL	STATEMENT	
 
 

January 6, 2020 

In Re: Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr.  Official Youth Day 

To the State of Alabama, City of Montgomery and Any/All Others:  

Please be advised that The Young Journey Foundation (TYJF) is not the fiscal agent for the Dr. Martin Luther 

King, Jr.  Official Youth Day in association with Page 27. TYJF has not received any funding on behalf of Page 

27 and/or this event, nor intends to receive any funding on behalf of Page 27 and/or this event at any point in 

the future unless otherwise stated. Although we remain active in the Montgomery, Alabama area, we are not 

associated with the Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Official Youth Day event.  

We look forward to working with you in the future. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at directly 718.528.7975.  

Kind Regards,  

 

KaSika Jaha Wilder-Netis, Executive Director 

 
cc: Sha’Bi Cadoche’ YaShar’al, Board Chair 
	

 
Organization Mailing Address: Young Journey P.O. Box 353 Pflugerville, Texas 78691  
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